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September	30,	2014	
	
Steven	Reed	
Governor	Office	Bldg	
200	Madison	Street	
PO	Box	360	
Jefferson	City	MO		65102‐0360	
	
	
RE:		 Tariff	Update	–	P.S.C.	MO	No.	1	–	ST	Long	Distance,	Inc.	d/b/a	FairPoint	Long	Distance	
	
Dear	Mr.	Reed:	
	
On	September	30,	2014,	ST	Long	Distance,	Inc.	d/b/a	FairPoint	Long	filed	a	tariff	revision	request	to	increase	the	
business	and	residential	local	exchange	access	line	rates	by	$2.00.		This	change	will	also	increase	the	overall	bundle	
rates	for	Home	Phone,	Full	House,	Voice	Advantage,	and	Small	Business	bundles	by	$2.00	as	all	of	these	packages	
have	local	tariff	components	and	toll	components.		The	sum	of	the	local	and	toll	components	combine	to	equal	the	
total	 package	 price.	 	 Both	 the	 EPAK	 II	 and	 Voice	 Advantage	 II	 packages	 are	 exempt	 from	 this	 increase.	 	 Toll	
allocations	were	adjusted	accordingly	with	in	these	bundles	to	maintain	the	same	total	package	price.	
	
Attached	for	the	Commission’s	information	is	a	copy	of	the	customer	notification	verbiage	that	will	accompany	this	
rate	increase.	 	This	notice	will	be	provided	to	customers	beginning	with	the	October	16	bill	cycle.	 	The	change	is	
scheduled	to	be	effective	December	1,	2014.	
	
Please	contact	Beth	Westman	at	207.535.4249	or	bwestman@fairpoint.com	with	any	questions	or	concerns	
regarding	this	filing.	
	
	
Sincerely,		

	
Patrick	L.	Morse	
Senior	VP	Governmental	Affairs	
FairPoint	Communications		
P:	620‐227‐4409	
F:	620‐227‐8576	
 
 


